Shelby County Government

MARK H. LUTTRELL, JR.
MAYOR

February 20, 2014

TO ALL BIDDERS:

RE: Addendum No. 1 to RFQ 14-002-37
Houston Levee Road Widening and Reconstruction Project

Please note the following revisions and clarifications to the above referenced project:

We are extending the due date for RFQ 14-002-37, “Houston Levee Road Widening and
Reconstruction Project” from 4:00 p.m. March 3, 2014 to 4:00 p.m. March 11, 2014.

Question: The RFQ does not specifically mention geotechnical work. |s that something that
the main design firms will include on their teams, or will it be handled by the county differently?

Answer: The prime consultants will be responsible for having the appropriate geotechnical
expertise on their design teams.

Question: RFQ 14-002-37 requests relevant experience (case studies) for public and private
sector projects (two from each sector). | would like to verify the need for the private sector
experience (case studies) for these particular RFQs.

Answer: Please submit a minimum of four (4) public sector projects as opposed to two (2)
public sector projects and two (2) private sector projects as originally stated in the RFQ.

Question: Is there any bridge work anticipated on the bridge over Mary’s creek?

Answer: Bridge design and construction work will be necessary to expand the existing Mary’s
Creek Bridge.

Question: |s geotechnical investigation to be included in this project?

Answer: See prior response.

The map of the project limits is available on the website.
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Nelson Fowler at 222-2250.

Sincerely,

SHarnek 7 ltvh -

James M. Crook E.I.

Shelby County Roads, Bridges & Engineering Department
Cc: Darren Sanders, P.E.

Nelson Fowler

File
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